MINUTES OF TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

SEPTEMBER 11, 2003, TOWNSHIP HALL

The meeting convened at 7:05p.m. with board members Schmidt, Leech, Parker, Schultz and Stillings present.  Also present were Fire Chief Dawson, Ivan Foerster, Jim Moore and Don Leys.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the construction of a new fire station.  Among the subjects were financing, needs, and procedures.

The board will hold meetings with prospective architects on Thursday morning, September 18, starting at 9:00 a.m.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.  These minutes are subject to approval at the next regular board meeting.

Doris Leech

Township Clerk

